P-T UBE INTERRUPTION NOTICE FOR UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL, EAST WING, EAST TOWER, CANCER CENTER, and NAPPI



TO:	All Departments with Space in University Hospital, East Wing, East Tower, Cancer Center, and Nappi
SUBJECT:	Updated Notice: P-Tube Interruption Notice for University Hospital, East Wing, East Tower, Cancer Center, and Nappi Moved from 8/1 to 8/2/24


TODAY’S DATE:		Thursday 8/1/24
INTERRUPTION DATE:	Friday 8/2/24
Starting Friday morning, 8/2/24, at approximately 7:30am, we will be doing an emergency repair to the P-Tube system.  This will take the entire P-tube system down for approximately 4-hours.  We will make an overhead page before we shut down and start the work.  
Volunteers in Express are available to assist when the p-tube is down. To reach Express, dial 45182 or call “Volunteer Express” on Vocera. Express is open Monday-Friday 8:30am-4:30pm and Saturdays 10am-2pm. 

An overhead page will be heard when the system is running at full functionality. 


Campus buildings will not be affected by this repair work.
If you have any questions or require clarification of this notice, please contact Stu Hatzinger at 315-920-2584 or Dan Koch at 315-956-4017.
